From: Ellen Cooper

To: Ross, Adam
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 520 Doyle Park Drive
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 5:28:30 PM

I own property that backs up to 520 Doyle Park and have been anxious for years to have something built on it. [ am
over the moon happy with the proposed project. I can think of nothing I’d rather have built there by the hospital.
Having dealt with Hospice agencies for several family members over the years, [ am a great supporter of their work
and am very happy that they will be building their facility there. It will be a great asset for our community.

Ellen Cooper
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